New Road Primary School
Weekly Newsletter— 15th December 2023 (Week 13)

Active Homework: Make some time to play a game with a family mem-
ber. It could be a board game, card game or something like hide and
seek.

/ Weekly Update \

Well we are fully in the festive mood now with all the activities we have been enjoy-
ing in school this week. Our Reception and KS1 children were amazing in their Nativi-
ty: Born in a Barn, which they
performed to their parents and |

family members this week. 5

KS2 will be performing in their
Christmas Concert on Wednes-
day which we are all looking
forward to watching. Don’t for-
get it’s the last day of term on
Thursday so all the children will
be celebrating with their Christ-

mas parties in the afternoon.
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GROWTH Winners

House Point Winners

Ben, Arthur, Oliver, Maisie, Lainy, James,
George, Grace, Clarke, Ivy, Ada, Savannah ASMa, Eva, Jona, Zach, Logan, Alanah

and Jonah. and Kylian.

Telephone: 01422 831351 email: admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk
Website: www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk



School Calendar of
Events

December

Mon 18th: KS2 Concert
Dress Rehearsal

Tues 19th: Panto at Victo-
ria Theatre—must be in
school for 8.30

Weds 20th: KS2 Christ-
mas Concert

Thurs 21st: Class Christ-
mas Parties

Thurs 21st: School Closes
Fri 22nd: Staff Training

Day

January
Mon 8th: Staff Training
Day

Tues 9th: School re-opens

Weds 24th: Yr 4 Family
Learning—1.15-3.15
February

Tues 6th: Safer Internet
Day

Fri 9th: School Closes

Mon 19th: School Re-
opens

Weds 28th: Family Learn-
ing—Making a Special
Gift—1.15-3.15

March

Tues 5th: Scholastic Book
Fair until the 12/03/24

Weds 6th: Reception Class
Assembly

Thurs 7th: World Book
Day

Mon 11th: Yr 6 Residential

Weds 13th: Yr 6 return
from residential

Fri 22nd: School Closes

New Playtime Equipment

We'd like to share with you that we have purchased some

new playtime equipment that has been (

funded from all your support at our re-

cent PTA events. This is fantastic news

for the children and they will be able to
play with them all in January.

If you have a Twitter account please follow us on—
@NewRoad_Halifax

Weekly Attendance Figures
Whole School: 93.8%.

Class Attendance No. of lates
%
Reception 96.0 2
Year 1 90.4 0
Year 2 96.6 4
Year 3 99.6 0
Year 4 92.9 6
Year 5 86.2 3
Year 6 93.0 1
Sports Champions
Well done to our Year 1 children who
are this week’s Sports Champions.

Parking outside school

After School Clubs

Please could we ask that
parent’s do not block ac-
cess to Hillside View as
this is causing a danger to
pedestrians and other
road users.

Please note that there
are no After School Clubs
next week. They will
start after the Christmas

break.
Thank you.




